
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 331 (SB 310) 2024 Regular Session Barrow

Existing law provides that each public and approved nonpublic secondary school must post
on its website and print on student identification cards the National Suicide Prevention
Lifeline hotline number and a local suicide prevention hotline number, if available.

New law retains existing law and further provides that the National Suicide Prevention
Lifeline hotline number is "988".

Effective July 1, 2024.

(Amends R.S. 17:282.4(F)(1)(a))


